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ATTN: Ontario Provincial Police
Date: Fall 2023

Subject: Vulnerable Sector Check for the 2023-2024 Hockey Season

The Almonte Pakenham Minor Hockey Association consists of many volunteers. In accordance with the by-laws of the Hockey Eastern Ontario and the Almonte Pakenham Minor Hockey Association we are required to have a vulnerable sector check completed for all volunteers within our Association.
Please provide a vulnerable sector check for
 ___________________________ in order to continue as a 
volunteer in the position of _________________________ 
with our minor hockey association.

Regards,
Chris Benson
Director of Risk and Safety
Almonte Pakenham Minor Hockey Association
dir.discipline.risk@apmha.org
613-899-2162

P.O. Box 1714
Almonte, Ontario
K0A 1A0
www.apmha.org
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